
                       

 

 

 

 

March 19, 2020 

 

To Whom it may concern, 

May this letter serve as proof that the person to whom you are speaking is an employee of Elara Caring. 
Elara Caring provides home health, hospice and other home-based care services to seniors, adults and 
children.  In providing such services, Elara Caring is considered an essential business during the COVID-
19 crisis, and this individual is considered an essential workforce member.   

You may call 325-692-4403 to verify the individual’s role with Elara Caring. 

Thank you so much for helping us through this unprecedented time.  

https://elara.com/ 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Scott Powers 

CEO 

 

  

 

 


